high seas and ensure that coastal state interests are fully
recognized and protected," said Mr. Crosbie. “Canadian officials
will participate actively in the meeting to achieve these

objectives."

This issue will also be brought to the fore by the Canadian
delegation to the next preparatory meeting of the UN Conference
on Environment and Development, to be held in Geneva in August.

The results of the New York meeting will serve as the basis for a
report to be prepared by the United Nations.
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